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NANDANKANAN ZOOLOGICAL PAR

NOTICE No. 09 of 2024-25
Date: 07.08.2024

In view of increased water level at Kanjia because
of rain and reports of field staff regarding presence of a
crocudile‘in Kanjia Lake, in order to ensure the safety of
visitors, boating services for visitors at Nandankanan
Zoological Park & State Botanical Garden shall be closed
from 08.08.2024 onwards till further orders.

Depug‘y Director
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